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20 March 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

FC Judo Academy 

Following the successful first term of Judo at MER, we are delighted to announce that FC Judo 

Academy will be offering Judo sessions to students in all year groups after half term.  

Times and Dates 

● Starting from Wednesday 26 April 2023 – 24 May 2023 at 15:30 – 16:15 in the Sports 

Hall/MUGA. 

Cost  

• The sessions will cost £7 per session. There will be a commitment to sign up to an 
initial period of 5 weeks and sessions will be payable via Parentpay. 
 

If your child is eligible for pupil premium funding, you can request financial support for your child’s 

participation, through the pupil premium financial support request form. Please contact your child’s 

tutor or assistant head of year to proceed with this process. 

If you would like to enrol your child into the FC Judo, please purchase this via ParentPay by Friday 

31 March 2023. Once purchased, your child will be added to the official register. Please note the 

sessions can only run if there is a minimum of 10 participants for the sessions. 

Further Information 

If you would like further information about FC Judo Academy, please see details below. 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact 
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me via meroffice@maidenerleghtrust.org or contact Frazer Chamberlain directly. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs V Rogeon 
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